
 

 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

SR 559 AT CR 557A/CAMP GILEAD DRIVE IN POLK COUNTY 

Financial Project ID: 440673-1-52-01/02 October 2021 

CONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

The Florida Department of Transportation will begin a safety improvement project on SR 559 at the 

intersection with CR 557A/Camp Gilead Drive in Polk County on October 25, 2021. The project 

limits are identified on the map.  

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 

PROJECT INFORMATION 

PROJECT CONTRACTOR 

Ranger Construction Industries, Inc. 

CONTACT US 

For more information about the improvements, contact: 

Sandra Mancil, Community Outreach 
(863) 519-4116 
Sandra.Mancil@dot.state.fl.us 

Andy Orrell, Director of Communications 
(863) 519-2828 
Andy.Orrell@dot.state.fl.us 

JOIN US ON THE WEB 

 

STAY INFORMED 
by visiting 

www.swflroads.com/sr559/atcampgilead.pdf 

 

www.SWFLroads.com | twitter.com/MyFDOT_SWFL | facebook.com/MyFDOTSWFL | instagram.com/myfdot_swfl 

Upgrading the signal equipment and making the 

intersection a four-way stop 

Widening the turning radius on SR 559 south of 

CR 557A  

Improving the slope at the curve west of the    

intersection for safety 

Resurfacing the roadway 

Construction begins Monday, October 25, 2021 

and ends in spring 2022, weather permitting. 

Crews expect to work during the day, Monday 

through Friday, but may work anytime.  

Expect daytime lane closures and watch for  

flaggers directing traffic. 

Construction costs are estimated at $970,000. 
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